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Calling all Clara Bartons to help keep American Beau5ful! 
 
The East Coast has just experienced a catastrophic event. Helene has cased wide spread devasta5on. 
There are over 200 people who have lost their lives and s5ll many missing. Homes and lives destroyed; 
whole towns swiped off the map.  How can we help?  Go to the AEF forms on the California web-site and 
pull up the AEF Dona5on form. DONATE!! There are over 18,000 ALA members in California If each of us 
donated $5.00 that would raise over $9,000 by dona5ng $10.00, $20.00 do the math. There are other 
organiza5ons you can donate too. Clara Barton was the founder of the Red Cross. My only request is 
don’t wait to donate. HELP 
 
I realize that here in California we have our own destruc5on with fire season. If you need assistance, go 
to the web-sit that I have provided and fill out the paper work for a grant.  
 
You MUST apply for this grant on-line from Na5onal at www.ALAforveterans.org/AEF.  
 
You will not find AEF dona5ons on the California Dona5on/Payment Transmi^al Form. Remember this is 
a na5onal grant program and you MUST go through Na5onal. 
I pray that you all stay save and find it in your hearts to help our sisters and brothers on the East Coast.  
United as One. 
.  
May God blesses all of you, and may God Bless the U.S.A. 
 
In Service Not Self, 
 
Suzanne Winters, Chairman 
Auxiliary Emergency Fund  
ALA Department of California 
ovsuz@comcast.net 
(916) 768-6679 
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